
Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

[MPC Comment] Re: Landfill Brown Mtn 
1 message

Yvonne Dunlap <ywdunlap@gmail.com> Wed, May 9, 2018 at 9:29 PM
Reply-To: ywdunlap@gmail.com
To: commission@knoxmpc.org

 
On Wed, May 9, 2018, 6:27 AM Yvonne Dunlap <ywdunlap@gmail.com> wrote: 

To whom it may concern,
I am opposed to the plan to build the landfill on Brown Mountain for multiple reasons including but not limited to:
 
 • The visual and auditory disturbance outside my home and the homes of those on Brown Rd, Martin Mill Pike,
Berry Road, and Rudder Road as well as other roads. 
 • The destruction of a naturally beautiful area. 
 • Dangerous construction traffic on a narrow road with many blind curves, hills, and intersections. 
 • Dangerous construction traffic in a neighborhood with many children. 
 • Disruptions of a route frequently used by road cyclists and runners in the community.
 • Contamination of Knob creek through surface water run off. 
 • Damage to caves in the area, resulting in polluted ground water and potential sink holes.
 • Destroying one of Knoxville's last wooded ridge lines. 
 • Potential smells and cancer causing pollution into our neighborhood. 
 • Attraction of an unwanted population of people looking for metals in order to resell. 
 • An interruption in the development of south Knoxville's urban wilderness.
 • Decrease property value in our homes.
 
This past week there was a neighborhood meeting and the community is against this decision. Please let me know if
there are any steps we can take.

--  
___________________________________________________ 
This message was directed to commission@knoxmpc.org 

mailto:ywdunlap@gmail.com
mailto:commission@knoxmpc.org


Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

[MPC Comment] Landfill Location: 4-I-18-UR 
1 message

C OHern <txgalintn@hotmail.com> Wed, May 9, 2018 at 8:53 PM
Reply-To: txgalintn@hotmail.com
To: "commission@knoxmpc.org" <commission@knoxmpc.org>

Dear Commissioners,
 
This email concerns 4-I-18-UR with hopes to block the request for a landfill on Martin Mill Pike. 
 
Last year, my husband and I bought a house in South Knoxville off of East Moody Avenue. We feel this neighborhood
can be a charming community in the near future and we can't wait to invest in our small property and do what we can to
improve the neighborhood. 
 
With the threat of a landfill in such close proximity to our neighborhood, we are questioning the potential of our
community becoming something great for Knoxville. A dumping ground so close to downtown, the elementary school
and park is unacceptable in my opinion. I want to do what I can to see that this request is denied.
 
Thank you for your consideration in helping us to make South Knoxville a desirable place to live!
 
Chris O.

--  
___________________________________________________ 
This message was directed to commission@knoxmpc.org 

mailto:commission@knoxmpc.org

